
 

 
 
 
 

October 13, 2023 
 
Milwaukee License Division 
200 E Wells St 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
 
 Re: Support for License Renewal - 200 N 35th Street 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
I am writing in support of the renewal of Hometown Gas Station’s license. Mandeep Kler has 
demonstrated his commitment to the neighborhood as a property owner and business owner by 
maintaining his property and operating in a manner that is supportive of the health, safety and welfare 
of the Near West Side community. 
 
Should you have any questions about Near West Side Partners’ support of this license renewal please 
don’t hesitate to contact me at lindsey@nearwestsidepartners.org. 

 
 
 
 

Lindsey St. Arnold Bell 
Executive Director   

 


